
Ft. Hancock 

Head Start 

2023-2024 

IMPORTANT DATES IN  

MARCH 
3/2           Dr. Seuss Birthday 
 
3/4-8   Dr. Seuss Fun Week 
 
3/5   Picture Day 
 
3/10   Daylight Savings Time Begins 
 
3/11-15   Spring Break/No School 
 
3/17   St. Patrick’s Day 
 
3/19     First Day of Spring 
 
3/27   Parent Meeting 
 
3/28  Egg Hunt 
 
3/29  Good Friday/No School 
 
3/31    Easter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A MESSAGE FROM          

TEACHERS 

Dr. Seuss Read Across 
America Week 3/4-8. 

Mon.– Pajama Day 

Tues.– Crazy Socks 

Wed.– Crazy Hat 

Thurs.– Crazy Hair 

Fri.– Wear Orange & a 
mustache 

 

THEME FOR THE MONTH          

OF MARCH 

“AMAZING CRITTERS” 

Children will learn how to de-

termine if a creature is an in-

sect.  They will learn about 

insects that crawl, hop and 

fly. They will   also learn 

about the  metamorphosis of 

a   butterfly.  

Parents, please remember to carry your ID with you at all times. We will be asking for your ID when you pick up your 

child after school. Please make sure that you update the emergency card in the office if you need to add anyone else 

to pick up your child. Everyone that picks up your children will need to bring a picture ID NO EXCEPTIONS!                      

A MESSAGE FROM CENTER 
MANAGER 

Spring: A lovely reminder of 
how beautiful change can 
truly be.  

-Michelle Beil 

A Message from  

Family Service Worker 

We are currently enrolling chil-
dren for 2024-2025 school year.  

Celia Perez (915)790-4728. 

If your child celebrated their birth-

day and received immunizations, 

please bring an updated record. If 

your child has an appointment for 

a PHYSICAL and/or DENTAL ex-

am, please pick up a form and 

have the doctor fill it out. Once 

the forms are complete, bring 

them to the office. Thank You! 

We are enrolling children 

ages 3, and 4 and also chil-

dren 18-36 months for the 

2023-2024 school year. 

Friendly reminder: NO Sandals, 

NO Toys, and NO outside food           

allowed. 

A Message from Center Clerk 

Parents please remember to 
call us when your child will be 
absent. If your child is arriv-
ing late or leaving early, you 
MUST stop by the office 
before going to the class-
room. Thank You!   

(915)791-4832 

 

 


